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Please vote NO on HB 2004-A.  My husband & I are in our late 70'S & have been in the
Rental business for over 50 years.  We have witnessed our rights as landlords slowly eroded
and HB 2004-A would also harm Tenants by its many restrictions on no fault  notices to
vacate.

Sincerely,

Gayle & Gordon Wolfe
Ashland, OR
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